
College. This center is key for our industry 
in providing training to develop new talent 
for construction.

On behalf of all of us at New Atlantic,  
we wish you the best for 2024.

I hope that your New Year is off to a good 
start and that 2024 will be a successful year. 

New Atlantic’s leadership transition occurred 
on January 1st, 2024. Ricky Adkins is 
now Chairman, and I am President. With 
the transition, the Board of Directors has 
changed and now includes Jay Morgan, 
Executive Vice President; Devon Lilly, CPA, 
Chief Financial Officer; Chris Zananiri, Vice 
President of Operations; Glenn Wise, Vice 
President of Preconstruction; and Jesse 
Walters, Senior Project Manager in addition 
to Ricky and myself. 

The new leadership will continue New 
Atlantic’s mission to make every construction 
project an outstanding experience for 
our clients, designers, employees, 
subcontractors, and communities through 
open communication, innovative thinking, 
and trusting relationships. This mission was 
Ricky’s focus during his tenure as President 
and will continue to be a priority for our entire 
company, including myself.

In addition to the new Board, New Atlantic 
is highlighting three unique projects in this 
issue. Two projects are for the military: 
the US Navy National Training Center for 
the Institute for Advanced Learning and 
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Research in Danville, VA, and the Regional 
Readiness Center and the Field Maintenance 
Shop for the NC National Guard in 
McLeansville, NC. These projects are very 
important to our country’s defense, and it 
gives us tremendous pride to be the builder. 
The third project is the Regional Skilled 
Trades Solution Center completed in the Fall 
of 2023 for Western Piedmont Community 

John Morrison
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